
Important Announcement about Transforming our Campus and our Future 
January 10, 2013 
 
 

Dear Colleagues and Students, 

 

Today is an important day in the life of our university. I hope you will take the time to watch the 

video at the link below and read more about these important developments at a special website – 

BBNunited.com.  You may also stay updated on information on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/BBNunited and on Twitter, @BBNunited.  Thanks. 

 

http://youtu.be/31t2MU4shhs 
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